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Taxi Bylaw Amendment – Extension of Term of Seasonal Taxi 
Licences 
 
 

Recommendation 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9529, The Taxi Amendment Bylaw, 2018. 
 

 
 
Topic and Purpose 
The purpose of this report is to provide City Council with Bylaw No. 9529, The Taxi 
Amendment Bylaw, 2018, which implements City Council’s decision to extend the term 
of seasonal taxi licences to February 28, 2019, for current licence holders. 
 
 
Report 
The Taxi Bylaw, 2014, currently provides for the issuance of seasonal taxi licences, 
which are valid for three consecutive school seasons commencing on September 1 and 
ending on June 30 of the immediately following year.  The current seasonal taxi licences 
were to expire on June 30, 2018.  However, at its Regular Business Meeting held on 
July 23, 2018, City Council considered a report of the Acting Director of Community 
Standards, and resolved that Bylaw No. 9070, The Taxi Bylaw, 2014, be amended to 
extend the end of the current term of seasonal taxi licences to February 28, 2019, for 
current seasonal taxi licence holders.  No additional fees will be applied to the extended 
term.  No new licences will be issued – the term will simply be extended for current 
seasonal taxi licence holders.   
 
In accordance with City Council’s instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 9529, 
The Taxi Amendment Bylaw, 2018, for City Council’s consideration.   
 
 
Attachment 
1. Proposed Bylaw No. 9529, The Taxi Amendment Bylaw, 2018. 
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